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Hello, Dr. Belcher,
 
I hope all is well!
 
We see that you are attending and speaking at the Smart Cities Connect conference in Kansas City. AWS will have a large contingent at the conference, including AWS executive management. While there, we’d like to introduce
you to our VIP leadership and Smart Cities team, learn more about what you’re doing in the areas of IOT and Smart Cities and discuss how AWS can help.  As you know, AWS is heavily involved with customers and partners to
build civic apps for IOT and Smart Cities.  We’re making smart city apps more available to counties and cities and easier to implement, and we’re fostering collaboration between cities and counties.
 
May we work with you to schedule a meeting time in Kansas City?  I’ve copied my colleague, Rachel Pizarro, who will be at the conference and can host the meeting. 
 
I look forward to hearing back from you!
 
Best Regards,
Laura

Laura Dennis

Account Manager

State & Local Government

Lauraden@amazon.com

301-332-8957

http://aws.amazon.com/stateandlocal/

 

 


